
AHS End-of-Year Information 2020 
 

Assignments for May 4-21st:   
If you have requested paper packets, assignments will be mailed May 1st so 

expect them early next week. 
For everyone else, the teachers will have lessons posted in Google classroom for 

the last 3 weeks of school all at one time. Please check your student email daily.   

 
Locker Clean-out:   

We will be opening AHS for locker clean out the week of May 18-21 between 
8:00-3:00pm.  We will be allowing 10 students in at a time to clean out their lockers. 
Others will need to wait in their car in front of the school for their turn.  Anything 
remaining in lockers after May 21st will be donated or thrown away. 
  

Awards:   
Academic and Athletic awards will be ready to be picked up May 18-21 during 

locker clean out. We will have them in envelopes and will hand them to the students as 
they come to retrieve their personal items from school.   
 
*****We would love to recognize the students for their hard work this year so please take a picture of your 
student with their awards when you get home and email them to Kelly Martin at photos@alvordisd.net so 
we can post them on the Alvord ISD website.  

 

Chromebook Return Schedule: 
 

May 18th - 21st  
10:00am-1:00pm and from 5:00pm – 7:00pm  

 
The return will happen in the HS Cafeteria.  Both sets of Double Doors will be open so 
no one has to touch the doors and you will come to a table and turn in the device(s).   
 

Incentive!!! 
If you return your Chromebook the Week of the 18th-21st (after you have finished all of 
your work) you will be entered into a drawing to receive a New Chromebook for your 
personal use.  The Winner will be notified Friday, May 22nd.   
 

Yearbook Pick-up:  
Provided that yearbooks are delivered to the school on time, we will have them 

available for pickup at the high school during Chromebook drop off May 18-21st.  

 
Senior Graduation:  
 Stay tuned for up-to-date information about graduation.  We are still working on a 

viable solution to have a graduation ceremony. 
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